
Global Campus: The week ahead (w/c Mon 10th October) 

We hope you all have a fantastic weekend! Read below for the latest Global Campus news and updates for 
next week. 

Updates: 

 PARENT WORKSHOP: Thank you to all parents who attended the Global Campus workshop on
Tuesday 4th October, it was excellent to hear your positive feedback and share your enthusiasm for
the Global Campus this year.

 NON-UNIFORM DAY: Thank you to all students (and staff!) who took part in the non-uniform day to
raise money for the Global Campus Worldwide Tanzania Expedition, lots of money was raised and
we share a total with you soon!

 CREATIVE WRITING COMPETITION: Information on the Creative Writing competition is now live on
the Global Campus and with your Year Leaders and English subject teachers. Speak to them to find
out how you can take part this year!

 EXPEDITIONS: If you are attending the Tanzania Expedition you should now have access to a pre-
trip training area on Global Campus Online. Please visit the area to complete the pre-trip training.

 PASSPORTS: Primary passports will be with you shortly as we are still awaiting delivery! We know
Year 4-6 are eagerly awaiting their arrival.

 STUDENT LOGINS: All students should now have received their log in, apart from a few issues
already identified. Please check they work and let your teacher or Mrs Hyland know asap if they are
not so we can sort any problems out for you.

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any queries you may have, and keep in contact! We love to see and 
hear what you have been up to with the Global Campus. 

Many thanks, 

The Global Campus Team 


